
 
 

  

4th September 2014 
 
I write following your FOI request dated 5th August 2014 in which you 
request; 
 
-Could you please tell me how much the PCC spent on PR, marketing and 
promotional materials in the financial year 2012/13? 
-Could you please tell me how much the PCC spent on PR, marketing and 
promotional materials in the financial year 2013/14? 
-How much is the PCC budgeting to spend on PR, marketing and promotional 
materials in the current financial year? 
-Could you please list the type, number and cost of physical marketing 
materials with PCC branding created by the office in the 2013/14 that have 
been produced - e.g. leaflets, pens, erasers, lollipops etc. 
 
If you do hold information of the above description, please supply it to me by 
providing electronic copies of the material to this email address, or hard 
copies to postal address above. If you require any further details in order to 
comply with this request, please contact me straightaway. Please 
acknowledge receipt of this request, and I look forward to receiving the 
information requested within 20 working days. 
 
This request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
Regarding your request I can now inform you that I have completed my 
enquiries and that my reply on behalf of the Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner for Cleveland is as follows. 
 
I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for 
Cleveland does hold this information. 
 
Since the Commissioner was elected in November 2012 we have spent £260 
on PR / Marketing materials. 
 
We are not budgeting to expend  any monies on such in the current financial 
year. 
 
I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for 
Cleveland has a complaints procedure. 
 
If you are unhappy with the way your request for information has been 
handled, you can request a review by writing to: Mr Len Miller, Solicitor, 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Cleveland, Police 
Headquarters, Ladgate Lane, Middlesbrough, TS8 9EH or you can follow the 
complaints procedure found on our website at: www.cleveland.pcc.police.uk 

 

http://www.cleveland.pcc.police.uk/


If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request or complaint, you 
have a right to appeal to the Information Commissioner at: The Information 
Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 
5AF. Telephone: 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45 Website: www.ico.gov.uk 

 
There is no charge for making an appeal.  

 


